WEST NIGERIA CHRISTIAN COLLEGE
(WNCC) TRIP, ABEOKUTA, NIGERIAO

Encouraging and teaching students and
professors at the college and visiting the
surrounding churches

Each summer, around the first week of August,
Jay Beckloff travels to work at the West Nigeria
Christian College, which he helped found many
years ago. At times, he has been able to take a
small group of Bentonville members with him.
While there, they teach and encourage students
and teachers at the college.

This trip coincides with the annual lectureship
the college hosts for students, former students,
preachers, and church members from all over
the western part of Nigeria, and visitors are
encouraged to participate.

Trip members are often asked to teach a class
or a session to the students at the college.
While there, you can visit neighboring churches
started by graduates of the college. It is a joy
to experience their worship services, and also
greatly encourages our Nigerian brethren to
have us there.

It is getting very difficult for Jay to make this
trip, but he is confident that another person or
team would continue to make a positive impact
at WNCC. He would love to see someone else
fall in love with this work and continue building
on the legacy that he and lleta started.

TRIP DETAILS

Length of trip: 2-3 weeks

Dates: Usually the first week in August

Cost: Approximately $2,500 flight
Transportation: Direct flight is 17 hours- longer
if through Europe, Trip ends in Lagos, Nigeria.
Lodging: Dorm type accommodations on
campus of WNCC

Food: Some is supplied, some is taken
Members who have gone in past: Beckloffs,
Tates, Andy McCown, and Josh Bundy

Contact Jay Beckloff for more information:
jbeckloff@sbcglobal. net




